
EMAIL FROM MARK FINIGAN DATED AUGUST 26, 2011 
 
Michael Miller, Architect of Record for the American Legion/VFW TIF 
project, has formally notified the Legion that he has terminated his 
design services in accordance with the terms of their AIA contract. 
Michael indicates he attempted on several occasions to "work out" some of 
the design changes requested by the new leadership, however those attempts 
unfortunately were not productive. 
 
Please call if you have any questions.  At our last meeting I believe it 
was the desire of the BVRAC that the two parties meet in attempt to 
"restart" the project.  I wanted to let you know of such results. 
 
Mark Finigan 


